
From: Dave & Meg Rutz
To: Sam Owen
Subject: I am OPPOSED to dismantling the Eklutna Hydroelectric Dam!
Date: Friday, February 16, 2024 6:52:19 PM
Importance: High

I am very OPPOSED to any efforts to dismantle the Eklutna Hydroelectric Dam.  Residents from
Anchorage to the Mat-Su Valley depend on that dam for a reliable, affordable, and “green” source of
energy and water.  There is no reason to dismantle the dam that overrides the benefits of leaving it
alone.  The Anchorage Assembly should not be supporting the removal of something so vital to area
residents!
 
I am a tax-payer in the Municipality of Anchorage and a member of the MEA Coop.
 
Dave Rutz
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